
Jerome Manarchuck

From: Ray Barnes <rbandassociates@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 10:33 AM
To: Jerome Manarchuck
Subject: Re: WHBO STA Nighttime Operation

Greetings Jerry,

As discussed in our conversation this morning, we (GENESIS COMMUNICATIONS OF TAMPA BAY,
INC.) would like to amend the original WHBO STA request to specify .015KW nighttime power, instead of the
original .105KW. We agree, this action is required to clear interference to Class A station WHO's normally
protected .5mV skywave secondary service contour. A form 301 with all supporting engineering exhibits,
specifying this new site will be filed in the near future.

Best Regards
Ray
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